
Type approval PIAS by Germanischer Lloyd 
 
For more than 15 years SARC had a type approval certificate for their PIAS ship design software. The last certificate 
expired at June 29, 2012 (see picture of certificate below). GL has stopped with delivering type approval certificates. 
When SARC asked GL for an official document with a confirmation of this new policy, we received below email. 
SARC considers this email as their confirmation. 
 
 
From: Mendes, Olivier [mailto:olivier.mendes@gl-group.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 9:45 AM 
To: Sarc 
Cc: Vareillas, Christophe 
Subject: RE: Type approval certificate PIAS 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
As mentioned per email already we do not deliver any type approval certificate. If you 
would like to receive an official document stating it please be informed that this will 
be charged 400 euros. Please confirm whether you accept our offer. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Germanischer Lloyd SE 
Ship Service Delivery Hamburg 
Dept. MPV & Container Vessel 
 
Dipl.-Ing. Naval Architect 
Plan Approval 
Brooktorkai 18 
20457 Hamburg / Germany 

 


